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Memorandum

Date: September 27, 2016

To: ALL STAFF

From: Mike Gallagher

Re: Local 793 Executive Board and Trustee Positions

Please be advised that Joel Collens has resigned from the IUOE Local 793 Executive Board. 1
would like to thank him for his years of service.

Article XXIV, Subdivision 1, Section (f) of the Constitution and Article VII of the By-Laws, states
that the Officers of Local 793 have an obligation to fill any vacancy by appointment within 30
days for the unexpired term of office.

Therefore, in accordance with the above-mentioned Article, please be advised that

Larry Richard has been appointed to the Executive Board and has resigned his position

as Trustee.

Virgil Nosé has been appointed Trustee to fill this vacancy.

Please join me in congratulating Larry Richard and Virgil Nosé on their new appointments.

Yours truly,

M etf—

Mike Gallagher
Business Manager



